
Dear Sir/Madam

Since when do we allow object terms in our legal system permission’s and rights when they have not 
been official recognised here in Australia and Internationally?

Even the UN has not officially accepted “international human rights standards apply to people of all 
sexual orientations and gender identities”. Yes there is an increasing number of counties in the UN that 
are pushing (ie. “Supporting”) for the recognition of “sexual orientations and gender identities”, BUT 
IT HAS NOT BEEN RATIFIED BY THE UN COUNCIL.

This inclusion of “sexual orientations and gender identities” in our legal documents without a public 
mandate (ie. a referendum)  would make a mockery of our legal system. 

Note that “sexual orientations and gender identities” are not genetic (other than Man or Woman) and 
are man made philosophies of life style, and should not be included in legal discrimination acts .

Stephen Hatton


